
From:  

Tara  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Expanding this freeway will further displace the Black community that still resides in n Portland despite 
ongoing gentrification and displacement from I 5 and other construction projects. The money used to 
build this freeway can be used to strengthen our public transportation system, increasing lines and 
hours. Please consider the environmental and social impacts of such a project. DO BETTER!  

 


